
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 12, 2022 

Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Via: Commission Web Portal 

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s request for 

an order establishing compliance with Chapter 80.08 RCW with respect to proposed issuance of 

up to $250,000,000 of additional debt securities.   

The Company requests to receive a written order, at its earliest opportunity, stating the Avista has 

complied with the requirements of RCW 80.08.040. 

If any questions arise or additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact Jason 

Lang at 509-495-2930 or me at 509-495-8620. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Patrick Ehrbar 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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